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Re: Docket No. DE 17-189; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities
Petition to Approve Battery Storage Pilot Program

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities, enclosed for
filing in the above matter please find seven copies ofthe confidential version and one copy of the
redacted version of Revised Appendix 1 to the original filing in this docket.

At the prehearing conference, the Commission asked the Company to reduce the amount of
information in Appendix 1 for which it sought confidential treatment. Revised Appendix 1 contains
substantially fewer redactions to the sections that compare and evaluate the various battery systems,
and left un-redacted all references to Tesla and its products, which information is no longer confidential
because the Company has selected Tesla as its vendor for the battery storage program at issue in this
docket. Revised Appendix 1 is numbered Bates 29R through Bates 59R to track the original pagination.

Also enclosed is an original and six copies of the Company’s motion for confidential treatment of
information produced in response to discovery requests pursuant to Puc 203.08.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
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Michael J. Sheehan
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